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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

    Will you please publish the following in the Reminder for publication February 24, 2024 and 

the Banner on February 22, 2024.    Thank-You. 

                                                    

 

                Barry Township 2024-2025 Budget   

           Public Hearing  

         NOTICE 
 

The Barry Township Board will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 

budget for fiscal year 2024-2025 at the Barry Township Meeting Hall, 155 

E. Orchard St., Delton, MI  49046 on Tuesday March 12, 2024 @ 6:30 

p.m.   

 

In 11-point boldfaced print: The property tax millage rate  

proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be the 

   subject of this hearing.   
 

A copy of the budget is available for public inspection at the Township  

office. The Barry Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary 

aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of 

printed materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities 

at the meeting upon 7 days notice to the Barry Township Board.     

     Note:  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should 

contact the Barry Township Board by writing or calling the following: 

  

 

Barry Township Board        Phone :269-623-5171 

P.O Box # 705                      Fax:     269-623-8171 

Delton, MI 49046          email @  barrytownship@mei.net 

              barrytownshipmi.com 

                         

  Respectfully,    

_________________   

Debra J. Knight, Clerk                                                         

                                           



                                              

 

                                  


